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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

NOTICE TO  
MARINERS 

040 (T) of  2025 

Issued by Gladstone Maritime Region on 12 February 2025 

Area: Bundaberg pilotage area

Locality: Burnett River rail bridge 

Activity: Restoration works

Mariners are advised that:  
 
Restoration works on the Burnett River rail bridge commenced on Monday, 04 September 2023 and will 
continue through to approximately mid-September 2025. This includes work on land and above water.  

Works on each bridge span will have a flashing light installed on the middle of the span (one each for 
upstream and downstream sides). 

A work boat and barge will be utilised for middle truss spans scaffold installation and dismantle. 

For further information, Gladstone VTS can be contacted 24/7 on phone number (07) 4839 0208. 

 
 
Refer to notice: 406 (T) of 2023 
Cancel notice: 406 (T) of 2023 
 
AUS charts affected: Nil 
ENC Cells affected: AU5BDB01 

 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Gladstone Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 4971 5200  Email: vtsgladstone@msq.qld.gov.au  

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Gladstone) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


